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Date: 12/12/2013
Dear, (insert customer’s name)
Following a recent Product Evaluation Report performed by the Australian Competition and Consumer Commission (ACCC) on the below product:
· JT414
Orcon 1400Kg Trolley Jack 
Batch #: 18584-08.2012
Sold from December 2012
It was discovered that the jack did not meet the serviceability requirements of section 5.5 and 6.7x of AS/NZS 2615-2004 Australian and New Zealand Mandatory Standard. The jack may have an overload protection greater than the 15% as required by clause 5.5 and when an eccentric load is applied to the head cap of the jack as per clause 6.7x, a wheel of the Jack may raise of the ground by 0.5mm
As a result of the product evaluation tests, Haigh Australia has issued a voluntary product recall for the above jack with the batch number of 18548-08.2012. 

Our records indicate you purchased (insert qty) on invoice number (insert number) on (insert date). Haigh Australia asks you to check your jack stock for the above products with batch code, should you find any of these in stock we request you to contact our sales office on (07)3375 3933 to arrange for the jacks to be returned for safe disposal.  Haigh Australia has published a recall on our website www.haigh.com.au .

Haigh Australia apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and wish to thank you for your assistance during this voluntary recall. If you have any further questions please feel free to contact your Sales Representative or myself on the below number.
Kind Regards,

Les Somers 
National Product Manager
Haigh Australia

